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Assunta Ferrante

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 9:23 AM
To: Assunta Ferrante
Subject: FW: [External] Proposed Development 3812 Major Mackenzie Drive
Attachments: 45ph1006_20ex_5.pdf

 
 

From: Afrooz Cianfrone  >  
Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 9:22 AM 
To: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca 
Subject: [External] Proposed Development 3812 Major Mackenzie Drive 
 
Hello Councillor, 
I am writing to oppose the development of towers on 3812 Major Mackenzie Drive. I wrote a letter opposing it in 2020 and 
I continue to be against it. The road capacity in this area seems to be overwhelmed already and putting 5 towers will make 
it much worse. With  the Coretulluci hospital and Canada's wonderland , HWY 400 and all the commercial units in the 
surrounding area of this location, traffic is bad as is. Current infrastructure and poor planning has lead to a crazy amount 
of traffic and frustration for the residents in woodbridge/Maple area and they cannot tolerate more time wasted in travelling 
between a single intersection. This needs to stop ASAP.  
 
Regards, 
Afrooz Cianfrone 

Planter Cres. Woodbrige,ON 
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